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Update January 2013 

Happy New Year to you all 

 

From this month, the North East HLTA Consortium, North West HLTA and 

The Yorkshire and Humberside HLTA Consortium combined together to 

become HLTA North. 

HLTA North consists of: 

 Carnegie Leaders in Learning at Leeds Met. University 

 Leeds Trinity University 

 Northumbria University  and  

 Sheffield Hallam University. 

We remain committed to continuing to support HLTAs and aspiring HLTAs 

and are really pleased to see good numbers of potential HLTAs still 

coming forward for Preparation and Assessment despite having to pay for 

these. 

Information on some events and courses happening this year is given 

below. If you know of any courses or events that would appeal to other 

HLTAs or aspiring HLTAs then please let us know so we can publicise 

them.  

Please also get in touch if you have any queries we can help you with. 

 



 

What’s happening this year? 

 Development Workshops for HLTAs and aspiring HLTAs will be happening 

in February/March. Please see separate flyer for details. 

 “Where Next?” – a longer leadership programme which can be accredited at 

level 5 is being offered in the North of England by our partner, Best Practice 

Network. The programme comprises of 3 days starting in March and finishing 

in July. Please see separate flyer for details. 

 Stockton-on-Tees LA is holding a HLTA/TA Conference on March 7th – 

interested participants from outside the LA are most welcome. Please see 

separate flyer for details. 
 Summer HLTA conferences: 

Manchester: Tuesday 18th June 

Newcastle: Wednesday 19th June 

Leeds: Thursday 20th June 

Further details will be sent later this term but we can guarantee an excellent 

day! 

 The Outstanding HLTA of the Year awards – nomination forms for these 

awards will be available later this term. There are three awards, one for each 

region – don’t be shy, tell colleagues about these awards so they can 

nominate you – or you may have a colleague you would like to see 

nominated…. 

 HLTA Network Membership – as well as price reductions for any Carnegie 

events, there are lots of resources, information and news on the network 

Moodle site, so please get in touch, or download an application form from our 

website, if you would like to become a member. There are considerable 

reductions for school groups. 

 Accredited on-line SEN specialist courses are still running. If you are 

interested please visit our partner’s website www.icepe.eu 

 

Have an excellent term! 

Visit our website: www.carnegieleaders.org.uk 

Or contact: louise.turner@carnegieleaders.org.uk 
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